
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Rory McMinn <rory@rmcminn.com>
Friday, December 15, 2017 11:04 AM 
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD
FW: Application for New SWD Fee surface & Federal Minerals 20S-34E

Our response from Jim Rutley moments ago. 

Regards,
Rory McMinn, Advisor to
3Bear Energy, LLC & 3Bear Field Services, LLC
575/626-7100 Cell
rory@rmcminn.com

From: Rutley, James [mailto:jrutley@blm.gov]
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 9:03 AM 
To: Rory McMinn <rory@rmcminn.com>
Subject: Re: Application for New SWD Fee surface & Federal Minerals 20S-34E

Good Morning Rory,

Your well is within Secretary's Potash hut outside of R-l 11-P and not within a Federal Development Area 
so you wouldn't be protested by BLM. You need to call Paul Swartz and submit your drilling plan to him and 
when he signs off you're good.

Cheers and Merry Christmas Rory!

Jim

Paul can be reached at 575-200-7902 or pswartz@blm.gov

Janies CVb. 0Udlty

Geologist (Potash Specialist)

l



Carlsbad Field Office

Bureau of Land Management 

(575) 234-5904

There is no elevator to success! YOU have to take the stairs! (Love It)

Warning: This message is intended only for use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information 
that is privileged or confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the 

intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 

communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return letter/fax/email.

On Fri, Dec 15, 2017 at 8:00 AM, Rory McMinn <rorv@rmcminn.com> wrote: 

Jim,

Here is the application that I discussed with you yesterday afternoon. I believe that we are out of the 
Secretary’s Potash Area, but you are the knowledgeable person on that. Let me know what I need to do 
from this point.

3Bear has the 60+/- acres upon which the SWD will be a part. The site will include a 60 MMCF/D gas 
processing plant, oil Storage, 1 or possibly 2-250,000 Bbl earthen cleaned water impoundments, water 
cleaning area and SWD.

Regards,

Rory McMinn, Advisor to

3Bear Energy, LLC & 3Bear Field Services, LLC

575/626-7100 Cell

rory@rmcminn.com
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